

Rosemary Caldwell
Canberra Legal Office
CSIRO
PO Box 225 Dickson ACT 2602

27 November 2014

Dear Ms Caldwell

Re: changes to Research Committee of an Approved Research Institute

In December 2008, Blue Whale Study Inc. was awarded Approved Research Institute status through your office under *Section 73A of the Income Tax Assessment Act 1936*.

The inaugural Research Committee consisted of the following members:

Dr Peter Gill – Senior Research Scientist
Margie Morrice – Senior Research Scientist
Andrew Levings – Fisheries Scientist
Susie Lyons – Business Development Manager
Graeme McKenzie – Technical / Equipment Advisor

I would like to inform you of changes to the composition of the Research Committee, made at our Annual General Meeting on 23 November 2014. Two of our members, Margie Morrice and Graeme McKenzie, have resigned.

We would like to advise that the Research Committee now consists of the following members:

Dr Peter Gill, Ph.D. – Senior research scientist
Dr Andrew Levings, Ph.D. – Marine scientific adviser
Dr Brad Page, Ph.D. – Marine scientific adviser
Ms Susie Lyons, B.A. (Hons) – Business development manager
Ms Anna Louise Sheba, B.Sc. – Business adviser

I have enclosed CVs for Dr Page and Ms Sheba. Please let me know if you require any further information.
Yours sincerely,
Dr Peter Gill Director Blue Whale Study Inc.